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Paddling Film Festival coming to Opera Housg]
Written By Brian Lockhart
Canoe North Adventures will be hosting the 2023 World Tour Paddling Film Festival in Orangeville.

The Hockley based Canoe North Adventures is excited to present this event to local residents and everyone el se who enjoys
paddling based activities.

During the festival, they will be introducing the 2023 and 2024 trip line-up which includes some new offerings for paddle
adventurers.

If you would like to attend, you can book on-line at the Canoe North Adventures website, and tickets will also be available at the
door.

For more information call 519-941-6654, or e-mail info@canoenorthadventures.com.

The screening will take place at the Orangeville Town Hall Opera House at 87 Broadway, on Sunday, March 5, from 10:30 am. to
2:00 p.m.
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